Kourtney Kardashian

Kourtney Kardashian is best known for being the oldest sister
on the reality TV show Keeping Up With The Kardashians. Born
on April 18, 1979 in Los Angeles to Kris Jenner and Robert
Kardashian, she was the older sister to sisters Kim and Khloe
and brother Rob. She headed to Dallas for college, but after
two years at Southern Methodist University, she transferred to
the University of Arizona in Tucson, where she received her
degree.
In 2007, the celebrity family began filming Keeping Up with
the Kardashians with stepfather Bruce Jenner and sisters
Kendall and Kylie Jenner. Fans have watched Kourtney
Kardashian’s celebrity relationship with Scott Disick unfold,
and now, the famous couple has three celebrity kids together:
sons Mason and Reign and daughter Penelope. Unfortunately, the

celebrity parents announced their split in July 2015 after
Disick was seen vacationing with an ex-girlfriend.

Taylor Kinney

Taylor Kinney is the definition of tall, dark, and handsome.
The actor is famously known for his role as Kelly Severide on
the hit TV show Chicago Fire. Born in Lancaster, Pennsylvania,
he graduated from Lancaster Mennonite School in 2001 and went
on to study Business Management at West Virginia University.
He left college during his junior year to move to Hawaii and
work in carpentry. He soon began modeling and acting, and his
big break came when he was cast as a regular on Fashion House.
He later appeared on shows including Trauma, The Vampire

Diaries, House, and Shameless. He also made it to the big
screen when he was cast for the war drama Zero Dark Thirty and
the comedy The Other Woman.
Taylor Kinney has been off the market since July 2011 when he
met pop star Lady Gaga on the set of her music video You and
I. The two announced their celebrity engagement after he
proposed on Valentine’s Day 2015 with a gorgeous heart-shaped
engagement ring. The famous couple have been more visible in
the press since then and are now planning a celebrity wedding!

Keira Knightley

This British bombshell has graced us with her elegant,

intelligent, and charming presence in several films. Keira
Knightley was born on March 25, 1985 in London, England and
grew up in a show business family with her father being an
actor and her mother being a playwright. She made her debut at
the tender age of nine in A Village Affair. Her first major
role came in 1999 in Star Wars: Episode 1 – The Phantom
Menace. She then starred in Bend it Like Beckham and became
well-known for her role as a tomboy football player Juliette
“Jules” Paxton. Knightley’s blockbuster hit came in 2003 with
Pirates of the Caribbean: The Curse of the Black Pearl; she
also appeared in the 2006 and 2007 sequels. With her classic
looks, the actress is the go-to girl for period dramas,
appearing in films like King Arthur, Pride and Prejudice, for
which she received an Academy Award nomination, and The
Duchess. She has proven that she can also handle more
contemporary roles with films like Love Actually, Never Let Me
Go, and Seeking a Friend for the End of the World.
Keira Knightley seems to be a relationship girl, having a
string of serious celebrity loves before finding The One. In
2003, she began dating Jamie Dornan. They dated for two years
before their celebrity break-up, reportedly because Dornan
couldn’t handle her success. In 2006, she started dating
Rupert Friend after they met on the set of Pride and
Prejudice, but they broke up after five years together. In
2011, she was first seen with James Righton, a singer and
keyboard player for the rock band Klaxons. The famous couple
was introduced by mutual friend Alexa Chung and got engaged
after a year of dating. They said their “I do’s” in May 2013
in a beautiful celebrity wedding in the South of France. The
couple announced their first celebrity pregnancy in December
2014.

Kirk Knight

Kirk Knight is a reality TV star who is featured on season two
of Bravo’s Newlyweds: The First Year. He and his wife Laura
fell in love in Washington, D.C. on a blind date. He owns his
own commercial real estate investment company as well as an
Internet start-up. He is already the father of two teenage
sons and enjoys a leisurely lifestyle, with his bachelor pad
condo, sports cars, and an expensive fish-collecting hobby.
Kirk Knight proposed to Laura after three years of dating, and
the celebrity couple had their celebrity wedding on November
15, 2013. They currently live in Bethesda, Maryland and
recently welcomed their first child together, son Jackson.

Laura Knight

Laura Knight is a reality TV star, featured on season two of
Bravo’s Newlyweds: The First Year. Originally from Florida,
she decided to move to Washington D.C. for a fresh start and
met the love of her life, Kirk Knight, on a blind date. She is
the owner of an insurance brokerage company and is also a
Pilates instructor. After three years of maintaining their
relationship and love, Kirk proposed, and the reality TV stars
got married on November 15, 2013. Laura Knight finally
convinced her husband to settle down and start a family. The
celebrity couple currently lives in Bethesda, Maryland and
recently welcomed their first child together, son Jackson.

Mila Kunis

Best known as Mila Kunis, Milena Markovna Kunis was born
August 14, 1983 in the USSR. She moved to Los Angeles with her
family at the age of seven and was enrolled in acting classes
as an after-school activity. After appearing in several
commercials and landing minor TV series parts, she landed her
first big role at age 14 playing Jackie Burkhart on That ‘70s
Show. She went on to voice the character of Meg Griffin on
Family Guy and starred in several films, including Forgetting
Sarah Marshall (2008), Oz the Great and Powerful (2013), and
Black Swan (2010), for which she received international
praise, a SAG Award, and a Golden Globe nomination for Best
Supporting Actress for her performance as Lily.
In a 2009 interview with BlackBook magazine, Mila Kunis stated
that marriage is “not something that’s important to me.” Even

so, she has had two significant Hollywood relationships. For
nine years, the actress dated child-star Macaulay Culkin.
During that time, she attempted to keep their relationship and
love as low-profile as possible. In January 2011, the famous
couple broke up, but her publicist reported that these
celebrity exes split amicably. A year later, in April 2012,
Kunis began dating her former That ‘70s Show co-star Ashton
Kutcher. They celebrated their celebrity engagement in
February 2014, and on October 1, 2014, she gave birth their
first child, a daughter named Wyatt Isabelle. The Hollywood
couple were married in July 2015.

Ashton Kutcher

Born Christopher Ashton Kutcher on February 7, 1978 in Cedar
Rapids, Iowa, he began his illustrious career as a model. He
signed with Next modeling agency in New York after
participating in a competition in 1998. He appeared in Calvin
Klein commercials and modeled in Paris and Milan. However, he
decided after his modeling success to move to Los Angeles to
pursue an acting career. At his very first audition, he was
cast in the TV series That ‘70s Show, and he played Michael
Kelso from 1998 to 2006. Afterwards, he starred in several
films, including Dude, Where’s My Car? (2000), Just Married
(2003), The Butterfly Effect (2004), Guess Who (2005), and The
Guardian (2006). In 2003, he started his own series on MTV
called Punk’d, where he pranked his famous pals on a hidden
camera. Under Katalyst Films, a production company he co-runs,
he has produced several popular reality TV shows, such as
Beauty and the Geek, Adventures in Hollyhood, and The Real
Wedding Crashers. The actor returned to the small screen in
2011 when he played Walden Schmidt and replaced Charlie
Sheen’s character on Two and a Half Men. He remained on the
show until the series finale in 2015. Apart from his on-screen
success, he is a venture capitalist and has invested in
several highly profitable tech startups.
Ashton

Kutcher

has

had

two

high-profile

celebrity

relationships over the last 15 years. In 2003, he met his
celebrity ex and first wife Demi Moore. Their celebrity
marriage lasted five years, and in December 2012, the actor
filed for divorce, citing irreconcilable differences. During
his divorce proceedings, celebrity gossip tied Kutcher to
former That ‘70s Show co-star Mila Kunis. They dated for two
years, and in 2014, he popped the question. The two became
celebrity parents on October 1, 2014 to daughter Wyatt
Isabelle and married in July 2015.

Vanessa Lachey

Vanessa Lachey, formerly known as Vanessa Minnillo, is a
Filipino-American actress, model, beauty queen and television
personality. Minnillo is most known for winning the Miss Teen
USA title in 1998, and for her role as correspondent and host
for MTV’s Total Request Live and Entertainment Tonight.
Originally born in the Philippines, Minnillo was raised in a
military family that moved constantly during her childhood. In
total, Minillo attended eight different schools in a span of
nine years, living in Washington, California, Nevada, Florida,
Germany, Japan and Turkey. Her family eventually settled down
in South Carolina. Minnillo went on to represent South
Carolina in the Miss Teen USA beauty pageant which she won and
since then, she has gone on to model for BONGO Jeans, Maxim,
Shape and Lucky magazine. Aside from Total Request Live and

Entertainment Tonight, Minnillo has hosted ABC’s True Beauty
and Wipeout. Additionally, she has appeared on hit television
series like 30 Rock, The Bold and the Beautiful and How I Met
Your Mother.
Minnillo entered a celebrity relationship with former 98
Degrees singer Nick Lachey in 2006, shortly after his infamous
celebrity divorce from Jessica Simpson. After dating for four
years, the celebrity couple got engaged and married in 2011.
The couple currently have two children, Camden John and
Brooklyn Elisabeth.

Jennifer Lawrence

Jennifer Lawrence is the girl on fire. Everyone is a little
obsessed with the quirky-yet-confident actress from
Louisville, Kentucky. Born on August 15, 1990, she got her big
break at age 14 when she was vacationing in New York City with
her family. She stayed in the city that summer, acting in
commercials for MTV and filming the thriller Devil You Know.
Her family then moved to Los Angeles so that she could
continue to pursue her career. She got small roles on the
television series Medium, Monk, and Cold Case before landing a
bigger role on The Bill Engvall Show. While on the series, she
also appeared in movies like The Poker House and The Burning
Pain. She went on to appear in the critically-acclaimed film
Winter Bones, which earned her multiple nominations during
award season. After her recognition, opportunities began to
pour in, and she has since appeared on the big screen in The
Beaver, X-Men: First Class, The Falling, Silver Linings
Playbook, and American Hustle. The actress is perhaps best
known for her lead role as Katniss Everdeen in The Hunger
Games series.
When it comes to her relationship and love life, Jennifer
Lawrence has had a steady stream of serious boyfriends. She
was rumored to have an on-set romance with Graham Martin while
filming The Bill Engvall Show. She then went on to date her XMen co-star Nicholas Hoult. The famous couple stepped out
together for the first time at a Screen Actor Guild awards
after-party and dated for two years before their celebrity
break-up in 2013. They then rekindled their celebrity romance
over the summer before splitting again due to distance. Since
their break-up, she has been linked to Gwyneth Paltrow’s ex,
37-year-old Coldplay rocker Chris Martin.

John Legend

John Legend has consistently produced critically acclaimed
albums since his debut in 2004. Before he was the singersongwriter that we know and love, he was born on December 28,
1978 in Springfield Ohio as John Roger Stephens. He performed
with his church choir at the age of four and began playing the
piano at the age of seven. At 12 years old, Legend attended
North High School and graduated 4 years later. Upon
graduation, he was offered admission to Harvard University and
scholarships to Georgetown University and Morehouse College.
He attended the University of Pennsylvania where he studied
English with an emphasis on African American literature.
While in college, the performer was the president and musical
director of a jazz and pop a cappella group. During these
years, he was in a number of shows around Philadelphia,

eventually expanding his audience base to New York, Boston,
Atlanta, and Washington D.C. In 2001, Legend was introduced to
up-and-coming hip-hop artist Kanye West. The two have since
collaborated on almost every album that Legend has put out. He
has also worked with Jay-Z, Mary J. Blige, The Black Eyed
Peas, Fergie, and Alicia Keys. He has won 9 Grammy awards and
a total of 14 awards with 35 nominations.
John Legend has kept his relationship and love life away from
the spotlight. After four years of dating, he announced his
celebrity engagement to model Chrissy Teigen in December 2011.
The famous couple married on September 14, 2013 in Como,
Italy.

Adam Levine

The Maroon 5 crooner is hotter than ever! Born on March 18,
1979, Adam Levine was raised in Los Angeles, California. He
got his start in 1994 as the lead vocalist and guitarist for
Kara’s Flowers; the band never gained popularity and split
after the release of their first album. They reformed in 2001,
changing their name to Maroon 5. Since then, the band has
released five albums and received three Grammy Awards, two
Billboard Music Awards, two American Music Awards, an MTV
Video Music Award and a World Music Award. In addition to his
musical endeavors, Levine also serves as a coach on the hit
NBC reality TV show The Voice, which he won in the first and
fifth seasons. In 2012, he made his acting debut in American
Horror Story: Asylum. He then appeared on the big screen for
the first time in the Oscar-nominated film Begin Again.
In his personal life, Adam Levine has never been shy about his
affinity for supermodels. He had an early celebrity
relationship with model-turned-photographer Jane Herman
Bishop, who inspired Maroon 5’s first album Songs About Jane.
In 2010, he started dating Sports Illustrated and Victoria’s
Secret model Anne Vyalitsyna. They broke up in 2012, and one
month later, he began dating Victoria’s Secret model Behati

Prinsloo. They split in March 2013 but soon reconciled,
announcing their celebrity engagement that July. The famous
couple married in Cabo San Lucas, Mexico on July 19, 2014 and
are preparing to welcome their celebrity baby any day now.

Blake Lively

Blake Lively went from sweet, surfer chic to a bombshell
fashionista and foodie! The actress was born in Los Angeles on
August 25, 1987 into Hollywood royalty, with her father being
an actor and director and her mother being a talent scout. She
is the youngest of five children, all of whom have worked in
the entertainment industry at some point. She wasn’t initially
interested in acting and had dreams of attending Stanford

University. But after pressure from her family, during her
junior year of high school, she auditioned for a main role in
the 2005 hit movie The Sisterhood of the Traveling Pants,
which was based on a popular book. Her performance earned her
a Teen Choice Award for Breakout Movie Star. After filming
Traveling Pants, she returned to high school, graduated in
2005, and then continued acting.
In 2007, Lively landed the role that put her on the map on The
CW’s hit teen drama Gossip Girl. Her performance as Serena van
der Woodsen brought her to the limelight, and her face was
everywhere. A year later, she won two more Teen Choice Awards
for Television Actress and Television Breakout Star for her
role on the series. With her good looks, natural acting
talent, and devoted fan base, it was not hard for her career
to continue to grow. She landed roles in films including The
Town, Green Lantern, Savages, The Age of Adeline, and most
recently in The Shallows.
In a case of an on-screen romance leading to a real-life love,
Blake Lively began dating Gossip Girl co-star Penn Badgley in
2007, but after three years together, the famous couple split.
After their celebrity break-up, she was linked to movie stars
Ryan Gosling and Leonardo Dicaprio, but neither of these
relationships and love lasted. While filming Green Lantern,
the actress met Ryan Reynolds, and although the movie didn’t
do as well as expected, the on-screen pairing translated into
another real-life celebrity romance for Lively. The pair
quickly became inseparable; they secretly got married in an
intimate celebrity wedding in September 2012 and now live in
Bedford, New York. The happy celebrity couple welcomed their
first child — a daughter named James — in December 2014 and
have another celebrity baby on the way.

Lindsay Lohan

This sassy red-headed actress was born in New York City on
July 2, 1986 to parents Michael and Dina Lohan. At the age of
three, she starred in numerous print ads and television spots.
In 1998, she landed the lead in Disney’s remake of The Parent
Trap. Still a classic today, the film grossed millions at the
box office and began Lohan’s rise to fame. Her success in the
Disney film led to the opportunity to star in other movies
from the major motion picture company, including Freaky Friday
and Confessions of a Teenage Drama Queen. In 2004, Lohan
starred in what is known as one of the greatest chick flicks
ever made. Tina Fey’s Mean Girls became the highest grossing
movie that year and earned the young actress a few awards for
her role as Cady Heron. In 2005, the star returned to her
roots when she appeared in Disney’s Herbie: Fully Loaded. With

yet another box office hit, her career was at a high, and her
growing fan base allowed her to expand her career into music.
She released two albums in 2004 and 2005, which were both a
success.
During her Disney days, Lohan dated singer Aaron Carter from
2002 to 2003 and they were a hot celebrity couple. But as
Lohan’s celebrity status grew, she found herself in the
Hollywood nightlife all too often. In 2007, she started down a
dangerous path filled with struggles and controversy. She has
been arrested many times for reckless driving and landed
herself in rehab for both drugs and alcohol on more than one
occasion. Just when we thought the star would be out of the
headlines, she surprised us with a serious celebrity
relationship with D.J. Samantha Ronson. Unfortunately, her
long-term love (which eventually ended) didn’t help LiLo’s bad
habits. Since then, the star has continued her troubled life
with a car accident in 2012 that led to a stricter rehab
program and plenty of court dates. Trouble with the law hasn’t
hindered this starlet’s love life. In 2014, In Touch Weekly
published a list of Lohan’s rumored famous relationships,
which included Evan Peters, Adam Levine and 34 other Hollywood
household names. Despite debacles with celebrity gossip, Lohan
and Russian business heir Egor Tarabasov are enjoying their
celebrity engagement.

Jennifer Lopez

Jenny from the Block used to have a little, and now, she
definitely has a lot! Jennifer Lopez, a native New Yorker who
was born in The Bronx on July 24, 1969, has certainly made a
name for herself in Hollywood. A Latina actress,
businesswoman, singer, and dancer, there probably isn’t one
person who doesn’t recognize the star. Best known as J.Lo, she
started her career as a fly girl for In Living Color and as a
back-up dancer for Janet Jackson. She landed her breakout role
as the lead in the biographical film Selena, where she was
able to showcase all of her talents, including acting,
singing, and dancing. After the film premiered, Lopez was the
It girl: Everyone wanted her in their films; everyone wanted
to know what she was wearing; and everyone wanted to know who
she was dating. She soon launched her own clothing line and
also landed a series of roles in romantic comedies, including
The Wedding Planner, Maid in Manhattan, and Monster-in-Law.
Most recently, she has appeared as a judge on American Idol
with Harry Connick Jr. and Keith Urban, and is gearing up to
executive produce a dance competition on NBC, World of Dance.
Jennifer Lopez has had a very public relationship and love
life filled with failed marriages and engagements. She married

her first husband Ojani Noa in 1997; the marriage lasted 13
months before they split. She then took a walk on the wild
side, dating hip-hop star Sean Puffy Combs. Next, the singer
dated back-up dancer Cris Judd. After a month-long celebrity
engagement, they walked down the aisle, only to divorce a year
later. While going through her divorce with Judd, Bennifer was
introduced to the world when Lopez stepped out with actor Ben
Affleck. This celebrity relationship soon brought another
engagement for the multi-talented star, but three weeks later,
they broke up. Lopez was quick to find a rebound celebrity
romance in Marc Anthony, and in 2005, the two were married.
Two years later, the couple announced they were expecting twin
celebrity babies, son Max and daughter Emme. In 2011, the
couple divorced after seven years together; their children
were three years old at the time. The celebrity mom of two
quickly moved on and dated dancer Casper Smart for two years.
For now, the sexy star is single (although she was spotted
kissing Smart!) and looking better than ever, but we suspect
it won’t be long until we see her with a new man!

Lori Loughlin

Lori Loughlin was probably the aunt of your dreams if you grew
up watching Full House. Best known for her role as Aunt Becky,
she was the love interest of Uncle Jesse (John Stamos) and a
fictional co-host on a morning TV show. Loughlin’s career
isn’t just related to Full House, though. She has been in many
movies and featured on dozens of TV shows, creating an
extensive celebrity profile. She was a regular on Hudson
Street, 90210, and was even featured on an episode of
Seinfeld. In 2006, Loughlin won a PRISM award for Summerland
for the best role in a drama series storyline.
Loughlin has recently reprised her role as Aunt Becky and
appeared occasionally on Netflix’s Fuller House series.
Recently, John Stamos even referred to her as the one that got
away! Have mercy! The chemistry between Stamos and her is
still there, but just on screen. Loughlin is happily married
to Mossimo Giannulli. The celebrity couple has been married
since 1997, and have two daughters. Previously, Loughlin was
married to Michael R. Burns, a wealthy banker. Money didn’t
buy her heart though, as that relationship only lasted for 7
years.

Sean Lowe

You’ve seen him on your television screen and gossip magazine
covers, and you’ve probably wished for a guy like him to walk
into your life. He’s hunky Bachelor Sean Lowe from season 17
of the popular ABC reality TV show. Born on November 16, 1983,
the 31-year-old was an insurance salesmen from Dallas, Texas
before his small screen debut. He was first introduced to the
public on The Bachelorette season 8 with Emily Maynard. He was
sent home after making it to the top three, and producers
quickly scooped him up for the The Bachelor season 17.
His second chance at reality TV proved successful: He proposed
to Catherine Giudici on the season finale. Because Sean Lowe

was a born-again virgin due to his strong Christian values,
the two announced that they would wait to consummate their
relationship and love until they got hitched. The happy
celebrity couple got married during an ABC special on January
26, 2014. Today, Lowe is the president of The Factory Girl, a
furniture and fashion store in Dallas that he founded with two
of his siblings.

Joel Madden

Joel Madden and twin brother Benjamin (Benji) were born on
March 11, 1979 near Washington, D.C. The singer didn’t have an
easy childhood: His father dealt with alcoholism and left the
family, and his mother suffered from the autoimmune disease

Lupus. Madden and his siblings were forced to take a series of
jobs to support their family. After going to a Beastie Boys
concert, he was inspired and formed his own band with Benji
and their friends called Good Charlotte. The band’s demo
became a local hit, and they signed with Epic Records.
Unfortunately, their first self-titled album failed. In 2002,
they released their second album The Young & the Hopeless,
which sold over five million copies worldwide. The band’s
stardom continued to grow — they were known for being the “not
so punk” punk band — and they even graced the cover of Rolling
Stone magazine.
Joel Madden began dating Disney darling Hilary Duff when he
was 25 years old and she was only 16 years old. Their age
difference sparked a lot of celebrity gossip, although the
famous couple denied their relationship until three months
before Duff turned 18. After over two years of dating, the
celebrity couple split, and Madden began seeing Nicole Richie.
In 2007, the famous couple announced that they were expecting
their first celebrity baby together, daughter Harlow. Two
years later, they welcomed their son Sparrow. The
Hollywood couple decided to make their love official and held
their celebrity wedding in December 2010.

Holly Madison

Holly Madison is a former Playboy Bunny and best-selling
author. She has written two relationship books, including the
#1 best-seller Down the Rabbit Hole: Curious Adventures and
Cautionary Tales of a Former Playboy Bunny. The book sheds
some light on the details of the Playboy Mansion, former love
interest Hugh Hefner, and what it is like to be a Playboy
Bunny. Her second book, The Vegas Diaries: Romance, Rolling
the Dice, and the Road to Reinvention details what it is like
to date in Las Vegas. Madison may be best known for her
reality TV show, The Girl Next Door, which like her book went
behind the locked gates of the Playboy Mansion. The reality TV
star was once featured on Dancing with the Stars, but
unfortunately she did not last long. She had her own reality
TV show, Holly’s World but also appeared on other shows like
CSI, Kendra, and Redwood Kings.
The former Playboy Bunny is now happily married to Pasquale
Rotella. The celebrity couple had their first child together
in 2013 and their second child more recently in 2016. For more
talk on her second child, click here! Madison had a fairytale
wedding in Disneyland, riding in on a Cinderella-like glass
pumpkin, a flower-covered platform for the vows, and stunning

views in front of the magical castle.

Jeannie Mai

Jeannie Mai should definitely be your go to expert if you need
of some fashion advice. The correspondent was the host of How
Do I Look? and has also been featured on multiple TV shows,
most notably on The Today Show for the fashion segment,
Fashion Tips Today. Mai also hosts The Real on FOX. The TV
host began her career working for some of the most famous
celebrities, serving as a makeup specialist for Christina
Aguilera, Alicia Keys, and many more. She then landed a more
prominent TV role on USA’s Character Fantasy. She has hosted
the Miss Universe pageant while also providing additional TV

spots for multiple networks. Her shows and advice can help you
figure out your next date night looks and keep up with the red
carpet fashion.
While Mai’s professional portfolio continues to expand, her
personal life is thriving as well. In 2007, Mai married Freddy
Harteis, the host of The Hollywood Hunter, and they have been
happily married ever since. While they do not have any
children yet, you can catch up with Mai’s personal life on her
YouTube channel, The Mai Tube.

Katie Maloney

Katie Maloney stars in Bravo’s hit reality TV show Vanderpump

Rules. A waitress at Lisa Vanderpump’s restaurant Sur, she
plays a key role in all the drama, which mainly involves her
rival Scheana Marie. Katie Maloney is also well-known for her
long-term celebrity relationship with castmate Tom Schwartz.
In February 2015, her celebrity love admitted to her that not
only did he cheat on her once before (which she already knew
of) but he also kissed another girl during a trip to Las
Vegas. The famous couple has since reconciled, and Maloney
recently revealed to us in our exclusive celebrity interview
that she thinks a celebrity engagement is in their future. The
reality TV star also runs her own style and beauty website
titled Pucker & Pout.

Joe Manganiello

On December 28, 1976, Joe Manganiello was born in Pittsburgh
and raised in the nearby suburb of Mount Lebanon,
Pennsylvania. In school, he played varsity level football,
basketball, and volleyball and was the captain of all three
teams. During this time, he discovered his love of acting
while making films with his friends and went on to study
acting at Carnegie Mellon University. He eventually moved to
Los Angeles and landed his first role in 2002 as Flash
Thompson in Spiderman. Since then, he has had roles in series
such as One Tree Hill, ER and How I Met Your Mother. His
biggest roles have been as a male stripper in the blockbuster
movie Magic Mike and the television drama True Blood as Alcide
Herveaux.
During the 2009 Super Bowl, he met actress Audra Marie and the
celebrity couple became engaged shortly after. However, they
reportedly ended their celebrity relationship in the summer of
2011. Three years later, he began dating Modern Family actress
Sofia Vergara and proposed to her during Christmas Eve of the
same year after five months of dating. This famous couple tied
the knot on November 22, 2015, in Palm Beach, Florida with a

lavish celebrity wedding that lasted three days and reportedly
cost $3 million. So far the couple has been very open about
their celebrity marriage.

Lori-Ann Marchese

Lori-Ann Marchese is a reality TV star who appeared on Bravo’s
show Game of Crowns. She is the owner of Body Construct LLC, a
fitness facility geared toward women’s fitness. She has also
launched her own line of nutrition supplements and is
currently working on a complete exercise and nutrition
program. Aside from participating in fitness pageants and
modeling, Lori-Ann Marchese won the title of Mrs. Connecticut
in 2013. She has a husband named John, and the famous couple

has often discussed their plans for a celebrity baby on Game
of Crowns.

John Mayer

John Mayer has been known to shag the hottest celebrities with
his celebrity flings, but behind his laid-back womanizer
persona, there is a sensitive songwriter. The singer was born
on October 16, 1977 in Bridgeport, Connecticut. He began
playing blues as a teenager. His singing and guitar-playing
talents proved to be enough to get him into Berklee College of
Music, but he dropped out after only two semesters and decided
to pursue music in Atlanta with his friend Clay Cook. The two
played in local coffee shops and co-wrote songs together that

combined pop and rock rhythms. Eventually, Cook joined the
Marshall Tucker Band, while Mayer started his own successful
career.
In 2000, Mayer signed with Columbia Aware Records, and in
2001, he released his debut album called John Mayer: Room for
Squares, which climbed to number eight on the Billboard 200.
In 2003, he accepted his first Grammy for best male pop vocal
for “Your Body is a Wonderland.” That same year, his next
album No Sophomore Slump hit number one on the charts, and the
sentimental song “Daughters” earned him two Grammy awards.
Despite its popularity, he felt that “Daughters” pigeonholed
him, so he decided to take a different direction and formed a
band called The John Mayer Trio, which had a more bluesy,
guitar-driven feel. The singer continued to have extreme
success with his next album Continuum, and it was his third
studio album to go platinum. In 2009, he won two more Grammy
awards for the songs “Say” and “Gravity” on Continuum. That
same year, he released his next album Battle Studies, which
also topped the charts.
The singer’s first famous relationship was with Jennifer Love
Hewitt. John Mayer admitted that he fell in love, and many
questioned if his popular single “Your Body is a Wonderland”
was written about the curvy actress. He soon shocked his fans
when he stepped out with Jessica Simpson on New Year’s Eve in
2006. After a rocky romance, the pair parted ways for good. He
also briefly dated Cameron Diaz and Jennifer Aniston, and in
an interview with Rolling Stone, he kisses and tells about his
celebrity relationships with both women.
After two years out of the limelight, Mayer came back with a
bang, releasing his latest album Born Again, which became his
third album to hit number one. When it came to his
relationship and love life, rumors circulated that he was with
Michelle Trachtenberg, Kim Kardashian, Minka Kelly, and Taylor
Swift (who may have written “Dear John” about the singer,
although she never confirmed that it was inspired by him). He

finally settled down with Katy Perry, and they seemed like a
match made in heaven, even recording a song called “Who You
Love” together. Sadly, after being on-and-off for about a
year, the couple called it quits…although they were spotted
together again after the 2015 Super Bowl game.

Matthew McConaughey

This celebrity hunk has graced the screens with his presence
since the early ‘90s, and we’ve been in love with him from the
start! Matthew McConaughey was born on November 4, 1969 and is
most famous for his roles in romantic comedies like How to
Lose a Guy in 10 Days and Failure to Launch. In 2010, he began
to take on roles in serious dramatic films, including

Interstellar, The Wolf of Wall Street, The Paperboy, and
Dallas Buyers Club. In 2013, he won an Academy Award and a
Golden Globe for Best Actor for his performance in Dallas
Buyers Club.
When it comes to his relationship and love life, the star has
had celebrity romances with Ashley Judd, Sandra Bullock, and
Penelope Cruz before settling down. Matthew McConaughey met
Brazilian model and television performer Camila Alves in 2006,
and the celebrity couple has been together ever since. In
2011, the famous couple announced their celebrity engagement,
and they held their celebrity wedding in 2012 in Austin,
Texas, where they reside. They have three celebrity kids
together: sons Levi and Livingston and daughter Vida.

